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Wishing you and your family a  
blessed Thanksgiving and a very Merry Christmas! 

 
In this season, families prepare to gather for festive meals and fellowship at 

Thanksgiving and Christmas.  Every year, St. Mary of Egypt makes plans to   
provide our local families in need with traditional holiday foods, including      
turkeys, roasts, chickens and special side dishes, to enrich and supplement our 
usual provision.   

With your donation in any amount, St. Mary of Egypt will be able 
to support the less fortunate in Cleveland and spread  holiday       
comfort and joy.  Thank you for helping sustain our ministry at this time of 
year and beyond. 

See the reverse side for more pictures of our volunteers at work! 

Left: Volunteers Nick and   
Bonnie sign clients in at         

distribution. 
All clients are encouraged to 

sign up for SNAP (food stamps) 
and other federal benefits 

through the Greater Cleveland 
Food Bank help line. 

Upcoming  
Distribution Dates:  

Thanksgiving —  
Saturday, November 16  

Christmas —  
Saturday, December 21 



Thanks to all our volunteers who have given of their time this  
summer to make food bags, unpack food deliveries, organize the 
stock, clean, and offer assistance at our monthly distribution.   

May God bless you all! 


